From: Peoples, Marty D (DFW)

To: ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Wood, Lisa A (DEW)
Subject: Durr Road Bridge SEPA Comment

Date: Thursday, December 07, 2017 10:53:06 AM

Hello Gwen, | am replying to a SEPA comment letter sent 10/30/2017 from ECY concerning the Durr
Road Bridge Repair. The replies to both issues detailed in your letter are listed below:

Comment 1 - Suspended Sediment: WDFW will perform this project above the waters of Umtanum
Creek and will not deliver turbidity to the stream. All small debris which may fall from the bridge
repair project will be caught within a protective fabric barrier hung below the bridge. This project
will not deliver sediment to the stream.

Comment 2 — Temperature: No vegetation will be removed or altered as a result of this project. All
work will be restricted to the bridge structure. Sediment delivery from roads and road structures
will be controlled during construction by erosion control measures around the work site and staging
area.

Thank-you for your letter and sorry for the late reply. The WDFW biologist who submitted this SEPA
Checklist is currently on extended leave. Take care,

Marty Peoples

Fish and Wildlife Biologist
WDFW Engineering

(360) 902-8426
Marty.Peoples@dfw.wa.gov
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